22 February 2023

Dr Cristy Secombe

Head of Veterinary and Public Affairs
Australian Veterinary Association
Cristy.secombe@ava.com.au

Dear Dr Secombe

Thank you for your email of 6 February outlining your NSW Election Platform.

| have noted your priorities and suggested ways in which your organisation and the
NSW Liberals and Nationals Coalition could collaborate in a subsequent term of

government.

| appreciate your advocacy and constructive suggestions and will review your
submission.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely

Parliamentary Secretary to the Deputy Premier and for
Regional Jobs and Investment
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